Funded by

Gambling @
Community Benefit Fund

Queensland Government

The Queensland Government’s Gambling
Community Benefit Fund is proud to provide
funding to Autism Behavioural Intervention
Queensland (ABIQ) to conduct

ONE-DAY WORKSHOPS ON
“APPLIED BEHAVIOURAL
ANALYSIS PROGRAM ¢

Presented by:
A team of qualified &
experienced Autism professionals

Target participants:
Parents/carers of children with Autism,
and
students interested in Autism

Saturday 27 March 2004 and

If demand exists, Sunday 28 March 2004

9.00am — 5.00pm
QUT Kelvin Grove Campus
Room to be advised
Upon registration
(Free parking available)

The program

* Information about Autism

* ABA theory and practice

* Hands-on sessions

* Viewpoints from parents and ABA therapists

The speakers

* Leslie Workmon B.A. Psych

* Chloe Chan, B.Com, B.Art(Psychology)
* Kathleen Davey, B.PsycSc(Hons)

* Tracey Grose

* Mogens Johansen, B.Sc. (Hons)(psych)

What'’s in it for you?

Parents/carers will find out more about an ABA
program from experienced service providers,
teaching assistants, and other families. It is an
opportunity to ask face-to-face questions.

Students who are interested in a career working
with children with Autism will learn more about this
field from Behavioural Analysist and experienced
teaching assistants. You should attend if you are
looking for casual employment within a home based
ABA program. After attending this workshop, you
will be on the ABIQ’s therapist register, from which
potential employers will recruit for their ABA
program.

REGISTRATION

Due by 19 March 2004

Please Note:

The workshop is limited to 20
participants. To reserve a
place, contact ABIQ

By telephone on 3264 2582
or

By email
enquiries@abig.orqg

Includes Iunch & refreshments

Funding & support

The Queensland Government’'s
Gambling Community Benefit Fund
provided funding to ABIQ to conduct a
series of information seminars and
workshops on Autism. This workshop is
part of that series. The Gambling
Community Benefit Fund improves the
lives of Queenslanders through investing
in Queensland’s communities.

This workshop is also proudly supported
by the School of Public Health, QUT



